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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

ADOPTION OF AN UNDERGROUND UTILITY DISTRICT ON FULTON ROAD 

BETWEEN GUERNEVILLE ROAD AND PINER ROAD. 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday, February 14, 2017, at or after 5:30 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive 

public comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on the formation of an 

Underground Utility District (UUD) on Fulton Road between Guerneville Road and Piner 

Road. 

 

At no cost to the property owners, this work would underground the overhead power, phone 

and cable services along Fulton Road as part of Phase 1 of the Fulton Road Widening 

project.   

 

PG&E’s Rule 20A Program provides funds in the form of credits from PG&E to 

underground their utilities in districts as designated by the City Council. Each year the City 

of Santa Rosa accumulates $463,956 in credits toward this program to improve the safety and 

aesthetics in areas of high use by the community. The proposed UUD would underground the 

overhead PG&E electrical, AT&T and Comcast communication lines and remove the utility 

distribution poles within the proposed district boundary. 

 

Comments and questions may be directed to Chris Catbagan, Transportation and Public 

Works Department, City of Santa Rosa, 69 Stony Circle, Santa Rosa, CA 95401, telephone 

(707) 543-4521 or e-mail: ccatbagan@srcity.org. 

 

 

Daisy Gomez, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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